
 

 

 

I deeply appreciate your active support of our five-year Global COE program “Reshaping 

Japan’s Border Studies.” The program successfully concluded in March of 2014. I would 

like to express my deep gratitude for all those involved. The Eurasia Unit for Border 

Research of Japan (UBRJ), Hokkaido University, succeeds the GCOE’s achievements and 

activities, including publication of the journals. I would like to express my hope for your 

continued support of our activities. 

                                                               Akihiro Iwashita 

 

 


